





Dear SICI colleagues and guests,

The Institute for Education Quality and Evaluation and the Standing International Conference of Inspectorates (SICI) is likely to announce the International Conference and Workshop "Evaluating School Leadership". The event will be held on the 16th, 17th and 18th September 2015 in Belgrade, Serbia.

We hope you consider this challenging topic relevant for your future evaluation work and we are delighted to invite you to attend this event. Through a mix of activities starting with presentation from keynote speakers, following with school visits and group discussions, the workshop will guide the participants to explore different leadership aspects, discover new tools for evaluation of school leadership, exchange ideas about indicators of leadership of the school principal or the teachers directed towards learning and to share good practices of evaluating leadership for learning.

Enclosed, please find the on-line registration form for this event. Furthermore you will find attached the preliminary program and useful practical and background information.

If you wish to attend the conference/workshop, please complete and return the registration form no later than **Wednesday 15 July 2015.** Due to hotel restrictions at this time of the year, we cannot guarantee hotel rooms after this date.

Any queries concerning the program should be directed to: Gordana Capric, gcapric@ceo.gov.rs.

Any queries concerning travel and accommodation should be directed to: Slavica Pesic <u>siciworkshopbgd@ceo.gov.rs</u> or phone +381 11 206 7021.

We look forward to welcoming you to our beautiful capital of Belgrade to exchange knowledge and discuss challenges on Evaluating School Leadership in order to promote teaching and learning.

Yours sincerely,

Dragan Banicevic, PhD

Director of the Institute for Education Quality and Evaluation